
 
  

 

Kayla is making progress in learning piano. We praise the Lord for new friends in the ministry. 

Wesley & Kayla Grant 
Missionaries to Northwest Montana 

Flathead & Blackfeet Reservations 

June 2020 – July 2020 
 
Dear Faithful Supporters & Praying Friends, 
 
 Let me begin by just saying thank you to each 
and every one of you that has prayed for us during this 
trying time in our nation. The Lord has been 
abundantly supplying for our needs. Thank you also to 
the ones who gave such generous love gifts during this 
time. The Lord has been using this time to continue 
building our faith in Him and in what He is able to do 
in spite of such turmoil. 

There has been so much to happen in the last 
couple of months despite the hinderance of COVID on 
our schedule. The Lord has granted us several great 
meetings as both scheduled and drop-in services. We 
have also had churches to take us on for monthly 
support during this time. At the end of July, the Lord 
brought us to 33.5% of our total needed goal. We 
certainly praise the Lord for this increase in support 
and thank each of the churches that decided to partner 

Prayer Request: 
 

- Additional Support. 
- Meetings to be rescheduled. 
- New meetings to schedule. 
- Safety while traveling. 
- Guidance going forward. 

 

preacherwesgrant@gmail.com 
Wesley’s Cell – (864)508-6746 
Kayla’s Cell – (864)508-2427 

“He is no fool who gives what he cannot keep to gain what he cannot lose.” – Jim Elliot 

Morning Star Ind. Baptist Church 
111 N. Cedar Rock Rd. 

Easley, SC 29640 

WWNTBM 
PO Box 725 

Kings Mountain, NC 28086 

with us in fulfilling the Great Commission on the 
Reservations of NW Montana. We pray that, if it is the 
Lords will, we will be able to make it to Montana by 
early 2022. Please pray that the Lords will be done in 
this matter. At this time, we have 4 churches that are 
actively considering us for monthly support. 

In the next two months we are scheduled to 
be in churches located in North Carolina, South 
Carolina, Florida, and Ohio. Please help us by pray 
that these meetings will be able to remain on our 
schedule, and that if it’s the Lords will we will be able 
to add additional meetings to our schedule as well. 
Thank you for your time in reading this update and 
also for your continued prayers on our behalf. 
 

In Christ, 
 

Wesley & Kayla Grant 

Praise Report: 
 

- New Support. 
- Good Health. 
- Wonderful meetings. 
- God’s provision through a 

seemingly impossible time. 


